From: Munoz, Gina
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2017 10:48:03 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: donation 

 

Steve:
We accepted on behalf of the City of Chicago, $200 worth of corned beef from Kelly Eisenberg Corned Beef Co.  They are located at 3531 n Elston Av.

Since our Archbishop lifted the Lent ban on meat for St. Patricks Day, we are extending an invitation to our Ward residents to stop by on Friday, March 17th for some Corned Beef, Cabbage, Potatoes and Irish Soda Bread. 

Steve, feel free to stop by for some.  We will have "To Go" containers.

Thank you kindly, 
Gina Muñoz
Assistant to the Alderman
